
Thank you for your interest in pre-registering your baby for CollegeBound Saint Paul! To be eligible, your child must be born on or after 
Jan 1, 2020, and must live in Saint Paul, MN.

Completing this form does not enroll your baby into the program. After you pre-register, CollegeBound Saint Paul will email and/or call 
you one month after your due date to make sure you enroll your baby. The information you provide will allow CollegeBound Saint Paul to 
contact you and complete your baby’s enrollment when your baby is born. For help or questions please call 651-266-8829 or email us at 
collegebound@ci.stpaul.mn.us.

Filling out this form is entirely voluntary. In this form, you are being asked to provide information about you that may be classified as private under the 
Minnesota Government Data Practices Act. If you are signing up for City notifications and newsletters, the telephone number and email that you provide will 
be used by City employees to send the notices, updates, and newsletters you request. Your information may be publicly released by the City under certain 
circumstances, including when required or allowed under state law or a court order.
 
This form also asks you for information about you that is “public data” under state law. Public data includes general messages that you send to the City 
through this form and may include any personal contact information you give as part of that message. Public data that is maintained by the City can 
be accessed by any person for any reason – it’s part of our system of public transparency and accountability. For these reasons, you should only provide 
information about you that you feel comfortable sharing.

First Name: Middle Name: Last Name:

Email: Phone: Baby’s Estimated Due Date  (Month/Day/Year):

                         /                         /
 Can Receive Texts      Unable to Receive Texts

Primary Parent Information:

In What Language(s) Do You Prefer To Receive Materials? Please Check All That Apply.

How Did You Hear About Collegebound Saint Paul? Please Check One.

 English

 Spanish

 Hmong

 Somali

 Oromo 

 Karen

 Amharic

 Vietnamese

 Korean

 Chinese

 Swahili

 Other: ___________________

 Flyer

 Learning Session

 Ambassador

 Champion

 Partner

 Other: ____________________________

www.collegeboundstp.com/enrollment/    collegebound@ci.stpaul.mn.us    651-266-8829    @collegeboundstp

Questions?

Pre-Registration Form

You can turn in this form through any of these three ways:

Mail:	 CollegeBound Saint Paul 
	 700 City Hall, 15 W Kellogg Blvd. 
	 Saint Paul, MN 55102

Fax:	 651-266-8541 Email:	 collegebound@ci.stpaul.mn.us


